Police Committee

2-1-24 9:00 a.m.

Members Present: Clint Braun, Todd Talaski and Kenneth Rathje

Others Present: Jamie Learman & Chief Deborah Hopkins

Meeting called to order at 9:00 a.m.

The committee talked about staffing and possible grant funding for the August academy. Chief Hopkins would like to send one or two cadets to the academy. Talaski asked if the committee should try to meet with the township regarding the city patrolling the city and township. This would allow the city to employee additional full-time officers. The committee recommended Chief Hopkins ask Ben Willenberg if the township was willing to sit down and discuss this. All were in favor of this.

The rate for part-time pay was discussed. The committee asked Chief Hopkins to research what other departments are paying.

Meeting adjourned at 9:35 a.m.

Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk

Kenneth Rathie Chairnerson